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Candidate statement 

I’m honored to be considered for a position on the EFCOG Board of Directors. Throughout 
my career, I’ve been passionate about building strong teams, delivering complex projects 
safely and efficiently, and advancing the mission-critical work that powers our 
communities. As president of Kiewit Nuclear Solutions, I’ve had the privilege of helping 
grow a team focused on innovation, alternative delivery models, and collaboration across 
the nuclear sector. I believe EFCOG plays a vital role in shaping the future of our industry 
through knowledge sharing and continuous improvement, and I’m excited about the 
opportunity to contribute to that effort. If elected, I’ll bring a practical, field-focused 
perspective along with a deep commitment to operational excellence and cross-industry 
partnership. I look forward to serving and learning alongside this incredible community. 

 


